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Thank you Grill’d 
Our club participated in Grill’d Local Matters 

in February. This meant that everyone who 

purchased a burger at Grill’d’s Canberra Civic 

Store was given a token to place in one of the 

three jars. Each jar was assigned to a separate 

community group, including our club.  

 

Our club received the second highest number 

of tokens, which meant that Grill’d awarded 

us $100!!! Check out the photo above of some 

of our members accepting the cheque and 

certificate. A huge thank you to Grill’d for 

supporting local community groups!  

 

Future Fundraising 
Unfortunately, we didn’t have enough 

volunteers to proceed with our Bunnings 

Fundraising Sausage Sizzle in April 2018. 

But, not to worry, we appreciate that our 

members are busy, so we’ve been thinking 

about other opportunities to fundraise in the 

future that don’t require a big commitment 

from members. If you have any ideas, please 

let us know!  
 

Garage Sale Success  
We held a Club Garage Sale on 03 March 

2018. We are pleased to announce that we 

raised $551.30. A huge thank you to everyone 

that donated goods, baked cakes, or 

volunteered their time to assist. We’d 

particularly like to recognise the amazing 

efforts of Betty Rolls and Marilyn Jackson. 

These two ladies put in a monumental effort 

both on the day, and in the days leading up to 

it, and are the primary reason the day was 

such a success so thank you both! 

 

Welcome New Members 
Since the last newsletter, we’ve had 11 new 

members. We’d like to warmly welcome you 

and thank you for joining us! So, to our 

existing members, if you see a new face 

around the club, make sure to smile and 

introduce yourself. 

 

 

Book a Court  
Book a Court continues to be a huge success! 

In May 2018 alone, we made $823 in court 

hire fees!  

 

Key Refund – Last Chance! 
Now that the online booking system is up and 

running, we are in the process of refunding 

key deposits to members who provided one 

when they first joined. Please contact us via 

email, no later than 1700 Monday 25 June 

2018, to organise your refund, otherwise any 

unclaimed deposits will be added to the club’s 

savings account and can no longer be 

returned. 

 

Term Two Coaching 
Robbie and the coaching team from Tennis 

Canberra commenced Term Two tennis 

lessons at the club late last month. You can 

join anytime via our website. The atmosphere 

on Saturday mornings is electric and is one of 

their most popular sessions. 

 

Section 72 Consultation 
The ACT Government has completed the first 

stage of consultation for proposed 

development on Section 72 Dickson. Our club 

sits on part of this section. Committee 

members and some club members were 

involved in this consultation. We understand 

that the club will remain as is, which is a great 

outcome. It is important, however, that we 

remain actively involved in the second stage 

of consultation to influence development 

around the club. Please keep yourself 

informed by visiting 

www.yoursay.act.gov.au/dickson-section-72 

 

Upcoming Meeting 
Our next club meeting will be held in the 

clubhouse from 1:00pm – 1:30pm on Sunday 

17 June 2018. In preparation for the next 

financial year, we will primarily be discussing 

membership fees and fundraising options.  
  

Annual General Meeting 
Our Annual General Meeting (AGM) will 

held 1:00pm to 1:30pm on Sunday 22 July 

2018. An invite and agenda will be distributed 

to members 14 days prior. It is important that 

we have at least 10 members in attendance so 

why not come down then stay for Social 

Tennis at 1:30pm? 

 

IMPORTANT: We are looking for a club 

member to act as auditor. This requires you to 

audit the club’s accounts 2017-18 financial 

year. You’ll be provided with all the 

information and assistance you require on 

01 July 2018 and will need to complete the 

audit by the AGM. It is a small commitment 

of time and we’d greatly appreciated it!  

 

Membership Renewal  
After the AGM, we will issue an email (and 

place posters in the clubhouse) inviting you to 

renew your membership for the next financial 

year. This year, there are numerous ways you 

can renew including online via MyTennis. 

Don’t worry, we’ll send an email and place 

posters in the clubhouse with renewal options 

and instructions after the AGM.  

 

Upcoming Club Meeting 
Time: 1:00pm – 1:30pm 

Date: Sunday 17 June 2018 

Location: Clubhouse 

Who: All members welcome 

Social Tennis follows at 1:30pm 
 

Key Financial Year 

Achievements 
91% increase in members 

57% increase in court hire fees 

42% increase in membership fees 
This Financial Year compared to Last Financial Year 

 

 


